
LAMAR CONSOLIDATED INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT 
ELECTION ORDER AND NOTICE 

 
An election is hereby ordered to be held on May 6, 2023 in the Lamar Consolidated 
Independent School District for the purpose of electing three members, Single-Member 
District positions #4, #5, and #7 to the Board of Trustees of said school district. 
 
Early voting by personal appearance will be held April 24, 2023 – May 2, 2023 and 
conducted according to “Attachment B” as attached.  Election day polling sites are 
attached in “Attachment A.”  Election judges will be appointed by the Fort Bend County 
Elections Administrator. 
 
Applications for ballot by mail shall be mailed to: 
 

Early Voting Clerk 
301 Jackson Street  
Richmond, TX  77469 

 
 
Issued this the 17th day of January 2023. 
 
 
 
 
___________________________  __________________________ 
Alex Hunt      Zach Lambert 
President of the Board of Trustees   Secretary of the Board of Trustees 
 
 
 



  Attachment A 

 
ELECTION DAY POLLING LOCATIONS 

MAY 6, 2023   JOINT ELECTION 
 
 

POLLING LOCATION ADDRESS CITY ZIP 
    
    
    

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Election day voting sites have not yet been determined by Fort Bend County.  Once the information is 
provided to Lamar CISD, the Board of Trustees will be notified and the information will be posted to the 
District’s website. 
 
 
 
 
 
 



  Attachment B 
 

Early Voting Schedule 
May 6, 2023 Joint Election 

 
Horario de Votación Temprana 

6 de Mayo del 2023, Elección Conjunta 
 
 

Schedule for: 
Horario para:  Fort Bend County Rosenberg Annex – 4520 Reading Road, Rosenberg  77471 
 
 
 
Day (Dia)     Date (Fecha)     Hours (Horas) 
 
Monday – Friday    April 24, 2023 – May 2, 2023   8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 
(Lunes-Viernes)     (Abril 24, 2023 – Mayo 2, 2023)   (8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.) 
 
Saturday     April 29, 2023     8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 
(Sábado)      (Abril 29, 2023)     (8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.) 
 
Sunday      April 30, 2023     CLOSED 
(Domingo)     (Abril 30, 2023)     (CERRADO) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

All early voting sites/locations have not yet been determined by Fort Bend County.  Once the 
information is provided to Lamar CISD, the Board of Trustees will be notified and the 
information will be posted to the District’s website. 

 


